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PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY COUNCIL & WPCA 
June 3, 2019 
 

A PUBLIC HEARING was held by the Torrington Board of Councilmen in the City Hall Auditorium on Monday, 
June 3, 2019, to solicit citizen input regarding proposals for participation in the 2019 Neighborhood 
Assistance Act.  Present were Mayor Elinor Carbone, Corporation Counsel Atty. Victor Muschell, and City 
Councilors Frank Rubino, Paul Cavagnero, Gregg Cogswell, Marie Soliani, and Anne Ruwet.  City Councilor 
Fred Simon was absent.  Public Works Director Raymond Drew, Comptroller Alice Proulx, Treasurer Daniel 
Farley, and Executive Secretary Maurette Wall were also present. 
 
Mayor Carbone called the Public Hearing to order at 6:31 p.m. beginning with the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
Assistant City Clerk Jonathan Draper read the legal notice. 
 
Public Comment 
Barbara Gall expressed her concerns regarding the NAA, its purpose and implications.  
 
Public Hearing Closed 
Seeing and hearing no desire for further comment, Mayor Carbone declared the public hearing closed at 
6:35 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jonathan R. Draper, Asst. Clerk 
 

ATTEST:     
   
 

CAROL L. ANDERSON, MMC     
 CITY CLERK 


